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St Thomas Aquinas 

Feast Day
Yesterday was the Feast Day of St

Thomas Aquinas. St Clare’s is part of

the St Thomas Aquinas Catholic Multi-

Academy Trust, so we joined with the

other schools across our Trust in a

Liturgy. It was great to see children

and staff from across the 22 schools all

taking part together.

We all wished we could have been

together physically in one room as was

originally planned, but this was the

next best thing in the current

circumstances.

The song at the end is one that St

Clare’s pupils know well, so perhaps

you could practice the actions at

home!

You can watch the liturgy any time by

following this link:

https://youtu.be/QSyoTQBUFIY

Parish Mass
Next week, the children in school along

with everyone working from home, and

their families, are invited to join in with a

Parish Mass, led by Father Gabriel from St

Wilfrid’s.

Different classes will be joining Mass on

different days so that it does not coincide

with their scheduled live lessons.

Your child’s class teacher will share the

link and when they will be joining Mass.

We hope to see a large number of our

children and families in attendance – I

know Father Gabriel is missing seeing

everyone, so it would be wonderful to

have a good St Clare’s contingent present

next week.

https://youtu.be/QSyoTQBUFIY
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Remember this, my dear friends! Everyone must be quick to listen, but slow to 

speak and slow to become angry.
James 1:19

Stars of the Week

Key Dates

Friday 29th

January
Additional INSET Day

w/c 1st

February

Parish Mass online 

(various dates – see 

Class Dojo)

Friday 12th

February

School closes for 

Half Term

Monday 22nd

February

School re-opens for 

Lent 2

EYFS Scarlett Wilson

Rio

Year 1 Toby

Scarlet D

Year 2 Juno

Shyla

Year 3 Isla S

Hugo

Year 4 Marcus

Bianca

Year 5 Alan

Marie-belle

Year 6 Summer

Maciej

A quick reminder that Class Dojo is the

school’s primary form of

communication. All messages –

urgent and otherwise - will be posted

on there. We recommend that you

download the app and enable

notifications or check the posts daily.

Class Dojo


